MARAUDER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Monday, February 26, 2024
Today’s scheduleis A/B/C/D

PITT STOP CAFE:
$5 — Cornish Pasty (Beef & Vegetable Pie) with Fries & Gravy; $3 Soup — Chicken Noodle; $2.50 Dessert — Brownies.
Sandwiches, wraps and drinks also available.

LIBRARY NEWS:

» There will be a Delf Certification Information Session TODAY in the library at Flex. All students interested in
being certified are asked to attend.

* There will be a Student Book Club meeting at lunch TOMORROW in the library. Lunch will be provided so you
MUST RSVP with Mme Simard or Mr. Payment by the end of the day today. We will be discussing “Lessons in
Chemistry”.

CAREER CENTRE NEWS:

» The deadline for Trade applications for the 2024/2025 school year is this Thursday, February 29th so don't
miss out! See Ms. McArdle either TODAY or TOMORROW to sign up.

« Need Volunteer Hours? The Home Show is looking for volunteers and ARMS is looking for Eco-Camp Leaders at
Spring Break. Visit the Career Centre to find out more.

» Areyou a Grade 12 student interested in learning Architecture, Construction or Engineering... tuition free? Drop
by the Career Centre to find out more about the ACE program at BCIT.

Attention SLAM POETS! We will have our next meeting TOMORROW at Flex in Ms. Ward's room (2012). See you
there!

ATHLETIC NEWS:

e Attention Grade 8/9 Girls interested in playing soccer this year. There will be a meeting at lunch TOMORROW
in Ms Carlos' room (room 1031). Tryouts will be the following week, Monday and Wednesday after school on
the turf.

Attention Senior Girls interested in playing soccer this year. There will be a meeting at lunch on Thursday,
February 29th in room 1048. Tryouts will be the following week, Tuesday and Thursday after school on the turf.
Interested in playing golf? The PMSS Golf Team will be starting up right after Spring Break! Please see Mr.
Fitzgerald in room 2241 for any questions or to sign up.

Attention all students! Come cheer on the Senior Girls Basketball Team in the Provincial Championships this
Thursday, Feb. 29th at the Langley Events Centre. One school bus will be leaving from PMSS to take
spectators. The cost is $15.00 per person, and must be brought in with a permission form which has both your
parental and E/F Teacher signatures to hold your spot - there are only 41 spots available on the bus. Forms can be
picked up from the office.

ARTS NIGHT:

Attention all artists — visual, animation, filmmakers, singers, actors, jugglers, musicians, photographers, painters, poets.
Arts Night Coordinators are looking for any artists that want to be part of an Arts Night here at PMSS. Auditions start
next week in Mrs. Saed’s room at FLEX all next week. Come to the information meeting TODAY @ FLEX to learn
more.

REMINDERS FROM THE OFFICE:

e Reminder that Course Selection Forms are due by THIS Friday. You can hand them in to the main office. Please
ensure that the forms have your first and last name, course selections and are signed by a Parent/Guardian prior
to handing it in.

Attention Grade 8’s...Guitar 9 was missed on your course selection form. If you would like to take Guitar 9 next
year, please see Mrs. Price or Ms. Girbav to change your elective choice.

Student Aides - reminder that your rubric and personal responses are due to Ms. Girbav this Friday. Make sure
you have met with your Sponsor Teacher to complete them.

This Wednesday, February 28" is NATIONAL PINK SHIRT/ANTI-BULLYING
DAY. A day to raise awareness about the prevention of bullying and
promoting kindness and inclusion. In Canada, many students have heard I(IISA‘I)EDISEIZSE
the Pink Shirt Day ‘message’ from kindergarten through to their high Tite Ul
school graduation. The movement continues to grow yearly. Show your
support and wear a Pink Shirt on Wednesday!




